
Announcement regarding this morning’s telephonic 
meeting of the LSC Board of Directors:  Pursuant to 
section 4.06(b) of LSC’s Bylaws, this morning’s meeting of 
the LSC Board of Directors was recessed until 10 
a.m.  (EDT) tomorrow, Wednesday, May 27, 2009.  The 
meeting will be open to public observation.  Interested 
members of the public will be able to hear and identify all 
persons participating in the meeting by calling 1-800-247-
9979 and providing Conference ID #12090693 or by 
joining participating LSC staff in the 3rd floor conference 
room at LSC headquarters, located at 3333 K Street, NW, 
Washington, DC 20007.  Any questions concerning this 
matter, or for accommodations for those with special needs, 
should be addressed to Victor M. Fortuno, Vice President 
& General Counsel of LSC, at vfortuno@lsc.gov or 202-
295-1500. 
 


